From: Hill, Jenelle 
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 1:45 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Box of Candy

Hello,

I wanted to make you aware that I received a box of candy from a consultant, Collins Engineers Inc. I have placed the candy in an area for others to enjoy. Please let me know if you need any additional information from me.

Thank you,

Jenelle E. Hill, P.E.
Agency Program Manager
Chicago Department of Transportation
